SPN meeting invite Dec 2010

Hello All
Thank you for completing the survey for the Senior Phase Network and nominating to be a part of the Working Group to develop a Regional network to facilitate opportunities for professional capacity building and opportunities for people in the senior phase of learning.
I would like to invite you to the first meeting of the Working Group on that will be held at
Tullawong State High School, Del Rosso Road, Caboolture in
The Administration Block Conference Room on
Monday November 29th from 3.00 to 4.30pm 
Please RSVP to me asap to confirm your attendance and contribution to this meeting

We have chosen this time to allow schools to complete their hectic end of year obligations and to have the time to fit this very important planning meeting into their schedule. Thanks to Jenny Duke from Tullawong SHS fo rproviding a meeting room.
Link to a map for directions if needed: http://www.whereis.com/qld/caboolture/del-rosso-rd?id=8800EE07FCEDF4&intref=emailmap
Regards

Geoff Timm

